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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 674:4, I, (d), (1) & RSA 675:6 that: The 

Boscawen Planning Board will meet on Tuesday, September 6th, 2016 at 6:30 PM in the 

Fourth Floor Meeting Room of the Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 North Main Street, to 

consider the following matter: 

 

Amend the Subdivision Regulations by removing the wetland setback reference in 

Chapter VIII, Design Standards, Section C: 7. “A 100-foot buffer shall be maintained 

from all wetlands.” The Planning Board will be reviewing a wetlands provision drafted 

for the zoning ordinance. 

 

The Board may open a public hearing to take testimony after the review. 

 

 

Per order of the Boscawen Planning Board, 

 

 

 

Kellee Jo Easler 

Planning & Community 

Development Assistant 

 

 


